RICCARTON BUSH TRUST REQUEST FOR FINANCIAL SUPPORT

Members were advised that the Riccarton Bush Trust would be seeking financial support from the
Community Board, and that a deputation to the Board was probable.

As no request had been received to date, the Board noted that this would be placed on the agenda for
an appropriate upcoming board agenda.

Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 24 March 2005


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


